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For the purposes set in article 227 of the Consolidated Text of the Securities Market 

Act, approved by Royal Legislative Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, and related 

provisions, Enagás, S.A. hereby informs you of the following:  

 

 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

 

The Company, requested by the Comisión Nacional del Mercado de Valores (National 

Securities Market Commission), proceeds to reclassify the Director Ms. María Teresa 

Costa Campi as “other external” director, given her recent relationship with the 

Sociedad Estatal de Participaciones Industriales (SEPI) as proprietary director of Red 

Eléctrica Corporación, S.A. (REC). The new category will be indicated in the 

information about this director available on Enagás´ website. 

 

One year after resigning as proprietary director at REC, Ms. Costa may be reclassified 

to independent status. 

 

 

 

 

The Secretary of the Board of Directors. 

Rafael Piqueras Bautista 

Enagás, S.A. 


